
EVENING
INTERNATIONAL 17 th MAY

2024
15:30 - 18:30

Parents, carers, families & friends, and of course all
pupils, are invited to join us in celebrating the many
individual cultures that make up our fabulous school
community, through the universally enjoyable theme
of food.

Please note that this will be a
totally cash free event.

We have over 26 different nationalities in our school,
so the opportunity to discover and taste something
new, whether a staple food or a celebration treat, is
almost guaranteed! There will also be a drinks stand
and music, as well as a range of activities for children
on the day. 

On entry, you will be able to buy tickets
which you can exchange for any item -
food, drink or activities - on the day. 

This is to ensure that those serving food
are also not having to handle money, and
can concentrate on dishing out meals for
you.

All proceeds from this event will go
towards our fundraising target for our
school playground project. Thank you so
much for your support with this fundraising
initiative.If you would like to submit a dish, whether hot, cold, savoury, a dessert or

a baked item for this event, please email the school office, with your name,
name and country of origin for your dish, and ingredients list. You can also
register in person at the school office.

Please note that we require the ingredients list to print out and place next
to each dish, so that everyone can be informed of any allergens or dietary
requirements they may have.

We look forward to seeing you!


